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August 1, 2019 
 
  
Dear Warrior Parents, 
 
Welcome to the 2019-20 school year at Eastmoor Academy! Eastmoor Academy strives to provide each 
student with an opportunity to receive a valuable education with experiences that will enhance their 
academic, social, emotional, kinesthetic and artistic needs. The staff of Eastmoor Academy is eager and 
committed to continuing the rich traditions of excellence in Academics, Athletics and the Arts.  
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
The first day of school for students is Thursday, August 22nd.  Please make sure that students have 
thoroughly completed their summer assignments.  Each student at Eastmoor Academy is expected to 
submit their completed and high-quality assignments on the first day of school.  These assignments have 
been designed to challenge and keep our students engaged throughout the summer. Please note all summer 
assignments will have a significant impact on your student’s 1st quarter grade.  If your student has yet to 
start their assignments, it is imperative to get started now!   
 
You can access this year’s summer assignment by going to the Eastmoor Academy website and clicking 
“Our School”.  Once you have accessed the Summer Assignment page, click on the specific grade level and 
find the various assignments for the courses you will take for the 19-20 school year. 
 
Please note the following dates: 

Monday, August 12th  9:00am-3:00pm  Sophomores/Juniors “Jump Start” 
Tuesday, August 13th 6:00pm   Senior Student/Parent Meeting  
Wednesday, August 14th  9:00am-6:00pm   Freshmen “Jump Start” (Last Names A-J) 
Thursday, August 15th 9:00am-6:00pm  Freshmen “Jump Start” (Last Names K-Z) 
Thursday, August 22nd  7:30am   FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL! 

 
All seniors and their parent(s) are expected to attend this mandatory parent meeting to receive valuable 
information that will assist with having a smooth and successful senior year, even if you are attending the 
Columbus Downtown High School.  
 
During the “Jump Start” 9:00am and 6:00pm window, students and parents will have the opportunity to 
come to the building to receive their student’s schedule, locker assignments and tour the building. These 
days are designed to allow students and parent(s) an opportunity to plan ahead for the school year and 
decrease the amount of anxiety on the first day of school.  Also, scheduling information will be available 
for upperclassmen beginning August 12th on Infinite Campus.  
 
Remember, Eastmoor Academy is a uniform school and all students are expected to be in full uniform on 
the first day. Individual transportation information will be mailed out in August.  If you have any questions 
regarding transportation for the 19-20 school year, please contact the transportation office at 
(614) 365-5074.  For any additional questions, please contact the school at (614) 365-6158. 
 
We look forward to a great school year! 
 
Educationally Yours,  
 
 
 
Brian S. Morton 
Principal 

 


